
 
      

Computing Charter for children and families 
 

This computing charter refers to all technologies used in school, including the ipads, laptops 
and computers and social media accounts used outside of school 
Inside school: 
 

• I will keep my school login and password safe and not let other children use my login.  

• I will only use the school’s computers for schoolwork and homework.  

• I will only edit or delete my own files and not look at, or change, other people’s files 
without their permission.   

• I will not attempt to visit internet sites that I know to be unsuitable or banned by the 
school. 

• I will not open an attachment, or download a file, unless I know and trust where is 
has come from of have been given permission by my teacher. 

• I will not take pictures on the ipads unless instructed to by my teacher. 

• I will not change any settings on the technology I use, e.g. not change the background 
screen. 

• I will not give my home address, phone number, send a photograph or video, or give 
any other personal information that could be used to identify me, my family or my 
friends. 

• I will never arrange to meet someone I have only ever previously met on the internet.  

• If I see anything I am unhappy with or I receive a message I do not like, I will not 
respond to it but I will report it to my class teacher, Mr White, Miss Hatton or Vikki. 

 
At home: 

• We are aware that some websites and social networks have age restrictions and we 
should respect this by not creating accounts on these social networks and websites.  

• We will not post words, images, videos or other media identifying Pound Hill Junior 
School, staff or pupils. 

• We will not send unpleasant, upsetting or hateful messages or images. 

• We will not post negative, upsetting, derogatory or hateful comments or images about 
pupils, staff or the school. 

• We know that if we see anything that we are unhappy with we can use the CEOP 
button on the school website or contact CEOP directly.  
 

Please go to your child’s MyChildAtSchool profile, under Parental Consent tab, to confirm 
that you have read and understood the Computing Charter and realise that if these rules 
are broken in any way we may face severe consequences both from school and from the 
any appropriate outside agencies.  

 


